ORGANISATION EUROPÉENNE POUR LA RECHERCHE NUCLÉAIRE CERN EUROPEAN ORGANIZATION FOR NUCLEAR RESEARCH

Téléphone:

(022) 41 98 11

1211 GENÈVE 23

Télex:

GENÈVE - 2 36 98

Télégramme : CERNLAB-GENÈVE

Genève, 17th December, 1969.

DIR/TH/WT/hs

Professor Mario Schemberg Rua Sao Vicente de Paula, 501 (Higienopolis)

SAO PAULO - S.P. Brazi1

Dear Professor Schemberg,

We would be delighted to have you with us in the Theoretical Studies Division of CERN for some time in order to discuss physics problems with you. We would be extremely glad if you could give some seminars or deliver some lectures. The time of your visit can be arranged at your convenience.

Looking forward to hearing from you and sending you our best wishes, I am

Yours sincerely,

Wolter Thirning

Walter Thirring

Director, Department of Theoretical Physics